
“...let every person be 
 quick to hear, 
  slow too speak, 
   slow to anger; 

 for the anger of man 
 does not produce 
 the righteousness of God.”  
      - James 1:19-20 
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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

“Destination Dig Theme” 

WELCOME 

“10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord)” 

“I Stand Amazed” 

“Is He Worthy?” 

MESSAGE John O’Connor 

“Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus” 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS   

OFFERING SPECIAL MUSIC 

PRAYER  

August 8, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

DEALING WITH, NOT DEALING OUT ANGER 
John O’Connor, Pastor of Community Engagement 

2 Samuel 25:1-35 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48742836
https://bible.com/events/48742836


August 1 Report  

Worship Service 50 

Live View Families 22 

Total Attendance 72 

Sunday School Cancelled 

Community Groups Dismissed 

Online Long-Views 48 

Organic Reach 168 

 

General Fund $9110.00 

Benevolence $450.00 

Missions $400.00 

Camp $150.00 

Youth Fund $100.00 

Mower Fund $50.00 

Children’s Ministry $100.00 

Bapt Pub. House $50.00 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

 What a great Vacation Bible 
School we are having! One more 
night to go! Again, thank you to all 
those who participated through giv-
ing of time and energy to make this 
happen. Whether through decora-
tions, leading in song, cooking food, 
teaching lessons, taking care of our 
students, or participating in the skit—
THANK YOU! We have loved on 
these children and this community. 
Keep praying for all those involved, 
especially the children. 

 Would you also continue to pray 
for all those effected by Covid? We 
are thankful for all the recoveries 
that God has delivered our Church, 
and pray God will continue to bless 
us in that way. 

 Also, please be in prayer for our 
mom's and dad's and teachers and 
students.  School is upon us and there 
can be a lot of stress and anxiety 
wrapped up in that. You might be 
feeling stress of going back to school, 
maybe going to a new school, having 
to start work back up after a super 
quick summer, or maybe you just 
don't want to see your babies grow-
ing up. Whatever the case may be, 
remember to be in prayer for the 
person next to you during this new 
season. We often times can only see 
the burdens that we carry and rarely 
see the burdens that others are hold-
ing. Make sure love and patience are 
on your lips and be in prayer for 
your brother and sister. God bless 
and have a great week. 

WOULD YOU PRAY? 

 

Deacon of the Month 

Russell Jones 
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